Village of Deposit Planning Bd. Mtg.

March 13, 2024

Attendees: Sarah Evans, Mike Musante, Gail Musante, Peter Carson, and Shelley Johnson were present from the board. The new board member Lisa Oser was present. She was introduced to the rest of the board.

The regular Mtg. was called to order at 7:07 pm by Sarah Evans. She declared a quorum.

Sarah asked if the board members had a chance to review the minutes from the February meeting. A motion was made by Peter to approve the February minutes as amended; Mike seconded; all approved. The approved February minutes will be submitted to the Village Clerk by the Planning Board secretary.

Old Business:

- The board had been asked at the last meeting to review the proposed All Hazard Mitigation Plan for the Village of Deposit. Shelley has written a letter to the Village Board, with our recommendations, including our concerns regarding the application of the Village subdivision code.
- Sarah handed out a packet with the Village subdivision law to each board member. The board reviewed the law and continued to fill out the questions on the hazard mitigation form
- Shelley said that the SEQR process would be the only protection available for natural hazard areas.
- Shelley will send an e-mail to Karen giving the responses of the board.

New Business:

• There was no new business.

Next meeting will be on Wednesday, April 10, at 7:00.

Sarah asked for a motion to adjourn at 8:45 pm. Mike made the motion, and Pete seconded. All approved.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail Musante Recording Secretary